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Our missionaries and some of our church members worked with great love and dedication by witnessing 

to the Hispanic community and inviting them to our Spanish Divine Principle Family Unity Workshop in 

the week of July 11th to July 15th. They had the opportunity to share with other families the importance 

of family unity for the peace of tomorrow. Witnessing took place at the Las Vegas Premium Outlet Mall 

South, the Boulevard Mall and Meadows Mall for four hours each day. Every day was a different 

experience and each of the participants had the opportunity to learn by seeing themselves through those 

they witnessed to. 

 

 


